
 

 

 
 
 
01 December 2023 
 

Brighton Training Centre Stable Drain Cleaning 
 

 
Following recent plumbing works and subsequent inspections, the main drainage line that connects 
each stable with the dam via the day yards requires cleaning. The drains are blocked with dirt, 
manure, hay and horse hair. The work to clean the drains is an animal welfare and workplace health 
and safety issue to ensure that drains are not backing up into each stable and was raised directly by 
a stable lease holder for rectification. 
 
Work will commence at 0800hrs on Tuesday 5th December with the work anticipated to be completed 
on the afternoon of Friday 8th December. Initial works will commence at the pool end of the complex 
and proceed towards the dam as the lines are cleared. Access will be required to all stables during 
the week. 
 
Work will commence at 0800 daily during the course of the works and it is requested that a stable 
hand be in attendance while the drains are being cleaned in each particular stable. The work will be 
carried out by Archers and Rosetta Plumbing utilising a water jet and sucker truck to clean the drains. 
 
Excavations to the drain/s maybe required in some areas if required to clear blockages.  
 
A security guard will be posted on-site to assist the coordination of this work between participants 
and the contractors. 
 
Tasracing  

 


